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December 6th: St. Nicholas 
Day 
On Monday, December 6, St. Nicholas will visit 

us, read from his golden book and present each 

child with a little treat. 

December 8th: Christmas craft 
activity (Christmas gifts) 
On December 8th, we will make a Christmas gift together 

with your children. The class teachers have collected the 

contribution towards expenses for this. We are very much 

looking forward to this wonderful event and would like to 

thank Ms. Paula Heinrich and Mrs. Irmgard Nützel for their 

support. 

Reminder:  
Christmas craft workshop 
Our federal volunteer Ms. Paula Heinrich is offering a 

Christmas craft workshop in the afternoon care during the 

pre-Christmas period. The dates are: 

 12/02 (Thursday),  12/15 (Wednesday) and  

 12/20 (Monday).  

Each child can participate in the course once. 

Please register your child with Mrs. Erath (er-

ath.s@pgs.arche-twi.com), with details of the dates that are 

possible for you. The cost for each course is 7 € and will be 

charged. 6 children can participate in each course.  
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Chris-tmas Sport  
Our sports representative Mr. Chris Myers has also come up with a Christmas sports program for 

our children. It takes place outside every Wednesday after lunch. The children experience a fun 

Christmas story in which they have to help Santa Claus prepare for Christmas. 

Christmas walk and other wishes 
When the children were asked, they also expressed the wish for a Christmas walk. The class 

teachers will gladly fulfill this wish, weather permitting. Likewise, various activities will take place 

within the class, such as Advent calendars, reading aloud time, Christmas games and puzzles, etc. 

We hope that this will enable the children to have a wonderful pre-Christmas period. 

Theater performance in the last week of school 
During the last week of school, the children from our theater group perform their Christmas play 

"The Swapped Cookies". The children perform the play in each class on different school days 

23rd of December: Last school day before the 
Christmas holidays  
In order to give you as much flexibility as possible on the last day of school before the Christmas 

break, classes end at 10:30 am. 

• Physical education will not be held on that day. Class lessons will take place instead. 

• We also offer childcare until 2pm. During that time, you are free to pick up your child anytime 

in between. Please let Ms. Erath (er-

ath.s@pgs.arche-twi.com) know if you would 

like to take advantage of this offer. 

• The child general care ends on this day at 2 

pm.  

• There will be no lunch. Please provide your 

child with a small snack if he/she is to attend 

childcare. 

• To make this day as nice as possible, we 

would like to offer the children a cookie buffet 

as a nice ending. For this, it would be nice if 

you would give your child a handful of cookies or gingerbread on this day. Likewise, we 

would greatly appreciate a donation of children's punch. You are welcome to drop off cook-

ies and punch in the kitchen the day before so that the kitchen ladies can prepare it nicely 

for your children. 
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School will begin again on January 10, 2022. 

 

New Screens for the classrooms 
We would like to thank Mr. Büttner for his quick and voluntary work in assembling the screens. 

Thus, we can already use the new screens in the workroom, as well as in the temporary classroom 

of the 2nd grade (dining room). 

The remaining screens are now gradually being installed in the other classrooms. For this work we 

are looking for a carpenter's firm that could assist us here. With a reference as to who could carry 

out this work, we would appreciate your help very much. 

 

 

We wish all families a peaceful Advent season and a Merry Christmas! 

 

Your school team of the Private Elementary School Thiergarten Palace. 

 


